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Press availability 8:30 a.m. Friday at SCUSD headquarters 

Sacramento city superintendent 
announces he will leave in June 
José L. Banda will not seek contract renewal 
 
Jan. 20, 2017 (Sacramento): With his contract expiring in June, Sacramento City Unified School District 
Superintendent José Banda will formally announce at an 8:30 a.m. Friday press availability that he will 
not seek renewal of his three-year agreement with the city schools. 
 
WHO:  Superintendent José Banda and Board of Education President Jay Hansen 
WHAT:  Formal announcement of Superintendent Banda’s departure in June 
WHEN:  Friday, Jan. 20 at 8:30 a.m. 
WHERE: SCUSD headquarters (upstairs lobby), 5735 47th Ave., Sacramento 95824  
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• Maintained fiscal solvency 
• Developed a model Local Control Funding Formula and Local Control and Accountability Plan 
• Implemented full class size reduction in grades K-3 
• 


